
Home learning week 7 

This week we have: 

 Learnt the sounds u, r, h and the tricky word the in phonics and practised blending 

and segmenting two and three sounds to read and spell words. 

 Focussed on finding one more or less than numbers to 10 in maths. 

 Retold the story We’re Going on a Bear Hunt using adjectives and interesting 

language from the story. We learnt what order and sequence mean and sequenced 

pictures from the story. 

 Explored using a stapler and hole punch to change and join paper and card. We also 

practised using scissors to cut foam, paper, card, cardboard and talked about which 

material was hard to cut. 

 Enjoyed sharing and drawing pictures of our pets  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading: Listen and look out for tricky word ‘the’ over half term, as well as 

reading your guided reading book. 

 

 

Have a lovely half term, we look forward to seeing you on Monday 28th 

October  
  

Special Half Term Home Learning: Make a monster lantern using a one pint 

plastic milk carton or similar. We will be using these on a special ‘Monster’ event 

that we have planned for next term. Decorate the outside of your container to 

look like a monster; you could add eyes, hair, teeth etc, let your imagination run 

wild. We will provide glow sticks at the ‘Monster’ event’ to light up your lantern.                                                              

 

 

 

 


